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Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

NO......on HB 2025.   The taxes in Oregon are already overwhelming, there should be 

no new taxes or hidden fees. This state needs to understand a budget and live within 

that budget.  With a kicker back to the people of Oregon in excess of 1.5 billion you 

are taxing us to much so not only no new taxes but lower the ones you have in place 

currently. 

 

Sincerely, 

Terry L. Coles 


